
 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

 I want to make sure that you know that 

after three months of negotiations, which  

included the real estate attorney for the  

Archdiocese of Denver, who has represented 

our parish, the attorney for Evergreen  

Development Company, the parish finance 

council, myself, the CEO of the Archdiocese 

of Denver and the CEO of Evergreen  

Development, St. Michaelôs has entered into 

and signed a purchase agreement with  

Evergreen Development to sell the 9.67 acres 

of land across the street for $3.25 million.  

This purchase agreement was completed just 

before Christmas.  

 

 What this means is that, after  

Evergreen Development does its necessary 

due-diligence to secure the necessary permits 

and  re-zoning from the city of Aurora to  

develop a high-end apartment complex, then 

the purchase price will be paid.  We already have earnest money, placed in an escrow account, from Evergreen 

Development, for the benefit of St. Michael the Archangel Parish.  The Archdiocese of Denver, as a sole  

corporation, for the benefit of our parish and the protection of the parish, always oversees these kinds of  

corporate agreements.  None of the proceeds from this sale will go to the Archdiocese of Denver.  The  

proceeds will remain entirely with the parish, and the funds from this sale will not be taxed or assessed by the 

diocese. Please be aware of that. 

 

 

Proposed plan for the west side of the exterior. 

9.67 Acres 



 The money from the 

sale of the acreage across 

the street will be used to 

construct additional space 

on our current site to meet 

our current and future 

needs.  At the west end of 

our building, adjacent to the 

southwest corner of the 

gathering space, we will 

construct new parish offices.  

They will include both a 

main level and a basement.  

To the west of the church, 

we will construct additional 

space including both a main 

level and a basement level, each with three meeting areas as well as storage space.  That construction will  

include a stairwell, an elevator, and bathrooms, both on the main level and in the basement. You wonôt have to 

walk a mile to find a restroom! 

 

 People have asked about parking; we have plans to take care of that issue as well.  However,  

historically, parking has been at a premium during some Christmas Eve Masses, some Easter Masses, some 

Sundays when the Menôs Club is serving their pancake breakfasts, and when we priests preach too long at a 

Sunday Mass, all of which cause a crunch in the parking lot as people are leaving while others are trying to 

enter for the next Mass. 

 

 If all goes according to plan, our hope is to break ground for this project no later than early 2018. 
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Proposed plan for the existing  
office space 


